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Subject: Extension to Licensing hours Ref: WK22003147

Categories: )

To Whom it may concern:

Ref: WK/22003147

| am writing to lodge my objection to the proposed extension of the licensing hours at t Inn, Lower Street,
Horning, Norfolk.
e Noise and Disruption: The New Inn is in a central position within a reside in a small village. The

noise and disruption caused by late night drinkers and people leavig€ inWgeMcars in the early hours of the
morning will be unacceptable, disturbing and worrying for the % residents nearby as well as for
families with young children.

e Public Safety: The New Inn is riverside. There is an issue ofubMgsafety with regard to late night drinking at
a riverside location — this will particularly attract groups©&f ng People off the boats, hen and stag parties
who, having drunk too much and larking about, will Mea danger of falling in the river and drowning, as
has so often been the case elsewhere.

e Public Safety and Parking: There will also be a
Inn which is also on a narrow, unlit road wi
well as a pedestrian hazard.

The ability to hold functions is given as par, @ ir Motive on their application. To positively attract parties to such
a quiet, rural, dark and potentially dangfgo¥ ion shows lack of concern and knowledge of the area.

Yours Sincerely

parking. There is very limited parking at the New
ments. Cars parking on the road will create a driving as
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